
Serving Trenton, Frankford, Sidney and Murray Ward

As the weather gets colder and the sunlight 
disappears even sooner, it's hard to believe this 
is my final newsletter message for my term as 
president at the QW Chamber.
As always, there is lots happening in the 
upcoming months here at the chamber and in 
our region. The Q1 membership meeting will 
take place on January 15, and the annual State of 
the City Luncheon is on January 31. 
A new year brings a new board.  We're looking 
forward to continuing to work with many of our 
current directors and welcoming a couple of 
new faces around the table.

Finally, we unveiled our new (and amazing) 
branding to freshen things up and reflect our 
forward-thinking chamber. Thank you again to 
everyone involved, it was a team effort and I 
look forward to seeing the new logo updated 
on all of our materials.
Lastly, I want to thank the staff and members 
of the QW Chamber, it has been a great year as 
your president.  I'm wishing you all a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.

- Brent Parsons, QW Chamber President
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             This year has been 
transformative for us, 
marked by significant 
growth and the unveiling 
of our new branding,
- Suzanne Andrews, CEO

WINTER 2024

UPCOMING EVENTS

State of the City 
January 31
12-1:30pm

Q1 Membership Meeting
January 15
4pm, Zoom



2024
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Reflecting on 2024
As we approach the end of another remarkable year, I want to take a 
moment to reflect on our journey over the past twelve months and share 
our excitement for the year ahead. This year has been transformative for 
us, marked by significant growth and the unveiling of our new branding, 
which symbolizes our commitment to connection, excellence, and growth. 

Our new branding is more than just a visual update; it represents our 
evolution and the values we stand for. It reflects our dedication to 
providing exceptional service and our readiness to embrace the future 
with confidence. The fresh, modern look of our brand is a testament to 
our forward-thinking approach and our desire to stay relevant in a rapidly 
changing world.  Special thanks to the Branding Refresh Task Team and 
staff members Emma Crowley and Jennifer Snider who worked with 
Simple Desk on the development of our new look.  Check out our new 
brand postcard in this newsletter, we hope you love it as much as we do!   

As we look forward to the year ahead, we are filled with optimism and 
enthusiasm. The coming year promises to be even more exciting, with 
new opportunities on the horizon. We will continue to innovate, push 
boundaries, and strive for excellence in everything we do. Our focus will 
remain on delivering value to our business members, fostering a 
collaborative and inclusive work environment, and making a positive 
impact in our community. 

I want to thank all our 480 business members for their support of the 
Quinte West Chamber of Commerce in 2024.  It is this support that allows 
us to engage at the community level and work towards our vision to 
'cultivate strong partnerships that contribute to a vibrant social and 
economic climate'. 

Let's embrace the new year with renewed energy and a shared vision for 
a brighter, more prosperous future. Here's to another year of growth, 
connection, and success! 

Stay warm this winter,   

Suzanne Andrews, CEO 

BRENT PARSONS
President
Parsons Café & Catering

416-834-9259

BEV WOODS
Vice-President
Gift from the Heart

613-743-5523

EILEEN BROWN
Treasurer 
Trenval Business 
Development Corporation

613-961-7999 
ex221

JENNIFER CHANDLER
Secretary
Simple Desk

613-922-8725

MATTHEW DOTY
Past-President
Whitley Newman Insurance 
& Financial

613-243-0130

DIRECTORS

ALAN FLIELER
GlobalMed Inc. 
D.B.A. Aptyx

613-394-9844

BASIL CHATHA
Kentarch Security

844-723-8113

CORY ARMSTRONG
Mystical Distributing

613-394-7056

JEFF MCKERRACHER
A1 Plumbing

613-967-9380

KATIE SHERRATT
Starboard Communications

613-922-1606

NIKKI MEIBOOM
National Car Rental

613-392-3300

SAFIR A BABAR
The SAB Group of 
Companies

416-527-1001

DAVE O’NEIL
City Liason Councillor
City of Quinte West

613-849-9750

STAFF

SUZANNE ANDREWS
CEO

613-920-4233

JENNIFER SNIDER
Membership Services

613-392-7635

COURTNEY KER
Events Coordinator

613-392-7635

EMMA CROWLEY
Communications 
Coordinator & Membership 
Assistant

613-392-7635



 Wendy Riley, CFP® Financial Planner 
 wendy.riley@rileyfinancial.ca

Family visiting from out of the 
country? Chambers Plan members 

can purchase optional Visitors to 
Canada travel health insurance 

through Personal Benefits. 



DESIGNS BY ALEXIS ROSE 
Alexis Tremblay-Garland
255 Glen Miller Road Trenton
Phone: (705) 341-9133
designsbyalexisrose@gmail.com

AVAIL VETERANS MEDICAL
Cory Bryan
20 Joseph Street Unit 4, Trenton, ON
Phone: (343) 645-3508
availveterantrenton@gmail.com
www.availveteran.com/clinics/trenton-on

BELLE MEDSPA
Mariam Kamali
86 Dundas Street West Trenton ON
Phone: (647) 556-9995
Hello@bellemedspa.ca
www.bellemedspa.ca 

BELONGING RE-DEFINED
Carrie Oswald
Plainfield, ON
Phone: (613) 661-7122
belonging.redefined@outlook.com
www.availveteran.com/clinics/trenton-on

BIZLODGE
Suren Siva
Toronto, ON
Phone: 1-888-900-8858
bizlodges@gmail.com
www.bizlodge.ca

BRIGHTON BACKYARD BLOOMS
Kristin Vernoy
22 Walt Street, Brighton, ON
Phone: (905) 926-9372
brightonbackyardblooms@hotmail.com
www.brightonbackyardblooms.ca

DUNDAS QUINTE PHARMACY 
Melissa Champagne
469 Dundas St W, Trenton, ON
Phone: (613) 242-2226
dundasqpharmacy@gmail.com
www.guardiantrenton.com

KIWANIS CLUB OF TRENTON 
Lisa Kuypers Schroedter
Trenton, ON
Phone: (613) 922-0673
lisakuypersschroedter@gmail.com
www.trentonkiwanis.ca

MOPS INC. LTD
Zatrina Condie
250 Sidney Street Belleville, ON
Phone: (613) 329-8439
office@mopsinc.com
www.mopsinc.com

PRIMERICA FINANCIAL SERVICES 
Jennie Akins
Trenton, ON
Phone: (613) 919-5803
jakins@primerica.com
www.primerica.com/akins2

PRISTINE CLEAN
Meghan McCormack
Trenton, ON
Phone: (613) 827-3163
pristinecleans2024@gmail.com

QUINTE CUSTOM PROMOTIONS
Brenda Haire
7 Metcalfe Street Unit 3, Trenton, ON
Phone: (613) 885-0450
brenda@qcpromo.com
www.qcpromo.com

SERCO CANADA INC.
Chris Grimshaw
Kingston, ON
Phone: (613) 331-4746
chris.grimshaw@serco-na.com
https://employnext.ca

SHINE BRIGHT ASETHETICS 
Shalini Pillai
1855, Old Highway 2, Quinte West, ON
Phone: (647) 588-9917
shalini.v.pillai@gmail.com
www.saesthetics.ca

SHOELESS JOES 
Audrey Lessard
4 Douglas Rd, Trenton ON
Phone: (613) 323-5199
audrey.lessard@homesteadmarketplace.ca
www.homesteadmarketplace.ca

THE FAIRWAY GOLF
Andrew Curran
36 Gotha Street, Unit #2, Trenton, ON
Phone: (613) 906-9971
info@thefairwaygolf.ca
https://thefairwaygolf.ca

WAITING ON WEST
Keri Doan 
Trenton, ON
Phone: (778) 679-3587
waitingonwest@gmail.com
http://www.waitingonwest.com

NEW MEMBERS


